From: "Karen" <dcalvert@mcn.org>
To: <vanhagenk@mendocinocounty.org>
Date:  6/17/2018 3:47 PM

Subject: Support letter for Planning Commission nominee

May 3, 2018

Mendocino County Board of Supenisors
501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010
Ukiah, California 95482

Dear Supenisors Brown, Croskey, Gjerde, Hamburg and McCowen,
| am delighted to write this letter in support of the appointment of Michael Howell to the Planning Commission as the Forestry Representative.

| have known Mike for ower 35 years. He and his now retired partner wrote our Non Industrial Timber Management Plan and he continues to be our
forester.

Mike has an intimate knowledge of the entire county through his field work as a forester. He would make an excellent addition to the Planning
Commission as he is a quick leamer and a good listener. He certainly has plenty of experience reading maps.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me.

Sincerely,
Karen Calvert (707)937-5303 dcalvert@mcn.or
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